
 

 

MSTE FRIDAY LUNCH 
 

Interested in Math, Science, or Technology Education?  
Join us weekly for a presentation and informal dialogue.  

Cognitive research in STEM: What it 
tells us about student perception 
and performance, and how it can 

inform teaching 
 

Jose Mestre 
 

Friday, April 11, 2014 
 

Noon – 1:00 PM 
 

Classroom 201, 505 E. Green St., Champaign 

RSVP: http://fridaylunch.mste.illinois.edu 

http://fridaylunch.mste.illinois.edu/

